
 



We are looking forward to our Festival of 

Greenery and Fire on Sunday 

As many of you will know, we had to cancel the Festival of Fire back in 

November. It wasn't a decision we took lightly, but the rain and wind meant that 

it wouldn't have been safe around the fire. 

 

To make up for it we are holding a Festival of Greenery and Fire on Sunday 8th 

December 2019. The garden will open at 11am. We have lots of exciting family 

friendly activities planned. 

 

You can make lanterns and masks made from reclaimed resources and there 

will be storytelling throughout the day. 

 

We will be roasting pumpkins and squash over the open fire to be as a filling for 

jacket potatoes and made into soup. We will also be cooking popcorn over the 

fire! Donations for jacket potatoes and soup welcome. 

 

There will be two wreath making workshops: 12noon and 2.30pm. Places are 

first come first served and we are asking for a donation of £6 to take part. 

 

The fire will be lit all day and we will have hot drinks and cakes on offer in the 

outdoor kitchen. 

 

We will be rounding off the day with a procession round the garden and fire at 

4.30pm. 

 

Full details of timings can be found on our Facebook page or on our website. 

 

For more information, please contact Hannah 

on barrackslanegarden@yahoo.co.uk 

 

We will be back in a few weeks time with an update on how the event went and 

a round up of the year, plus some insights into what we might be doing at the 

garden in 2020! 

 

And before we go, a huge thank you to everyone who donated jam jars. 

https://www.facebook.com/events/2564695587095389/
http://www.barrackslanegarden.org.uk/news_events.php
mailto:barrackslanegarden@yahoo.co.uk


We have plenty for Sunday which is great. I can't wait  to make my lantern 

and mask! 
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